From:

Sent: Friday, 6 April 2018 10:52 AM

To: Local Government Board (DPaC)

Subject: Tasman Council Amalgamation Submission

Dear Sir/Madam,

| am a property owner/rate payer | wish to submit that | am NOT in
favour of amalgamating the Tasman Council with the Sorell Shire. | want the Tasman shire to remain my
locally represented governing body.

Yours Faithfully

Garry Dukes



